
Willington Economic Development Commission 
  
Meeting was held at 6:30 PM, Wednesday July 11, 2018 at the Willington Town Office Building 
  
Members Present: Richard Maloney, Intern: Cheyenne Campbell 
  
Public Present: Rich Mindek  
 
 
Meeting was called to order.  
 

-June EDC minutes approved by Richard Maloney.  
 

-Discussion of further insight on zoning/ zoning approval in South Willington district.  
 
-Both Richard Maloney and Rich Mindek discussed the possible success of a Brewery 
being created at the Tavern.  
 
-Looking for the communities involvement to create more economic activity to these 
properties.  
 
-Continued discussion regarding Phelps Way Plaza vision plan.  

 
 
Meeting adjourned: 7:30pm  
Recording Secretary: Cheyenne Campbell  
 
 
 
 
 


